

Friendship Compassion Creativity Respect Trust Responsibility

Dear Parents, 9 June 2023

<u>Parents' meeting 20 June for Governor Run Nursery starters in September</u> 2023

Welcome to our school! We are delighted you have chosen us to provide Nursery hours for your child and can't wait to meet you and your family.

We would like to invite you to our new starter meeting. Having a child starting at a new setting is an exciting time but it can be a little daunting and this meeting will give you lots of useful information.

The meeting is on Tuesday 20 June at 3.30pm in the school hall to meet the staff and introduce you to the school. On this occasion we would ask you to come without your children if at all possible.

You will also receive an information pack, with admission forms and funding forms to complete etc.

I look forward to meeting you on 20 June.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Sarah Layhe-Humphreys Headteacher